Diana Burn - DNR <diana.burn@state.co.us> Feb 22

to TIGGES, Teri, me

Hi there — the Form 7, Monthly Report of Operations are overdue for some of the attached wells — should
presently be submitted through December 2017. Please bring all Form 7 reporting current with the March
15, 2018 submission (through January 2018).

If these wells have been shut-in since the last reporting they are now overdue for mechanical integrity
testing. These should be scheduled and completed timely. There are guidance documents on our
website for MITs. These wells should be MIT’d if they have been shut in since they were last reported —
this needs to be completed and properly noticed and reported by June 30, 2018.

Thanks,

Diana
Diana Burn, P.E.
Eastern Engineering Supervisor
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